
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 04/07 

 

 
Dear Washington Residents: 
 
As of this writing, we continue to have 10 confirmed COVID(19) cases in town. While no 
increase is good news, it is worth noting that we still must continue to adhere to all guidelines 
set forth by the CDC and the State of Connecticut. 
 
Note: There will be no grocery deliveries Friday, April 10th. Please plan accordingly. 
 
A few updates on public areas. With the large influx of visitors to town, we are trying to make 
sure our outdoor venues stay open to the public, but we need your help: 

 Please try to utilize the various Steep Rock Parks at off-peak hours; before 10:00 A.M. 
and between the hours of 3:00 and 5:00 P.M. 

 Until further notice, the children’s play areas, basketball courts and tennis courts will 
remain closed at the Washington Primary School property. 

 Great places to spend time in the outdoors are Macricostas Preserve, Hidden Valley, 
Steep Rock, and the River Walk trail at the Washington Primary School. Please, if you 
see one area is crowded, try one of the other parks. 

 Please remember to think of others. If you are a town resident, feel free to offer help 
and guidance to those who may not be familiar with the area. If you are visiting from 
out of town, please remember to follow our rules and guidelines. They are in place for 
everyone’s safety and enjoyment of the parks. 

 
The Selectman’s office will continue to be staffed on Saturdays from 8:00-12:00. Please feel 
free to call with any questions or concerns (860)-868-2259. 
 
Thought of the Day: “Kindness is the language which the deaf can hear and the blind can see.” 
                                                                                                                              Mark Twain 
                                                                                                             
 Thank you to all and stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 


